
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th May 2024 

Re: How to Keep Your Child Safe in School Event 

Dear Parents / Carers 

I would like to invite you to an information evening titled 'How to keep your child safe' on Monday 17th June 
2024, 6-7pm in the West Hall. 

We will have the Isle of Man Constabulary, Isle Listen and the Island’s safeguarding leads, who will discuss 
ways you can support your child in today’s every changing world. 

Please complete this form by Monday 3rd June to confirm your attendance, as space is limited. This event is 
for parents / carers, and student attendance isn’t required.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards 

 
Josie Corrin 
Assistant Headteacher 
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